
Hello Wonderful Families!! 
 
I hope you are having a great day! My name is Laura Farrell and I have the honor of 
teaching your child this year in second grade. The purpose of this letter is to introduce myself 
and share some information that will make the beginning of this school year a big success. 
Your first small homework assignment is below, so please read to the end to make sure we 
are all set for a great year!! 
 
I love teaching second grade!!! This is my 22nd year teaching and my 19th year as part of the 
Central Bucks School District. I received my undergraduate degree in Elementary and Early 
Childhood education from Millersville University. I have also earned my graduate degree in 
reading education and am a certified reading specialist.  Before coming to the Central 
Bucks School District, I taught for three years in the State College, Pennsylvania area (near 
Penn State University). I began my career teaching Reading Recovery and have taught first 
and second grades since. I enjoy traveling, reading, and music, and I love spending time 
with my family.  My 10 year old daughter is in fifth grade here in CB.  Emma is excited to start 
the school year and I hope your child is as well. As a team, we will work together to make it 
the best year ever! 
 
Here is some information that will be helpful to you as we get ready for the exciting start of 
second grade! You can find more information on our website at: www.cbsd.org/lfarrell 
  
Transportation and email communication ~ (Your first assignment of the year.  



will be reviewing the 2nd grade curriculum, my expectations for the year, and answering any 
questions.  I hope you can attend this important meeting.  
 
Snacks and Water ~ Each day we will have a short snack period to hold us over until lunch. 
Please send a nutritious snack for your child each day. We do not have a water fountain in 
our classroom.  Please send your child with a filled water bottle every day. Thank you so 
much for your support! 
 
Supplies ~ I have attached a list of back-to-school supplies to help your second grader get 
ready for the year. We will start using these supplies during the first week of school. 
 
Parent 3-2-1 paper ~ I am eager to get to know the students.  Your information will make it 
easier for me to know your child and better able to meet his/her needs.  I have attached a 
“Parent 3-2-1” paper.  Please use this as a guide and email the information back.  
 
Email ~ The best way to reach me is through email. If you would like an additional email 
address added to this distribution list please let me know.  

1. Email: lfarrell@cbsd.org  
2. Phone: 267-893-3600  
3. Our classroom is Room 127 at Mill Creek!! 

 
I am very excited to be working in such an exciting school and community! Second grade is 
such a special year, because the children learn and develop in so many ways from 
September to June. I cannot wait to guide your child through this process and support 
his/her development.  If you have any questions, please feel free to email or call me at 
school at 267-893-3600.  Enjoy your weekend!  I look forward to working with you and your 


